
City	
  of	
  Revelstoke	
  

New Corporate Website Project 



The	
  Task	
  
O To completely redesign the City of Revelstoke website 
O To include a content management system.  
O To ensure consistency throughout the site using 

current best practice standards for websites. 
O To add online features for searching, finding 

information, and contacting us.  



The	
  Process	
  
O Extend a Request for Proposals from companies 

interested in the project 
O Choose the successful proponent 
O Form a Website Design Committee consisting of 

representatives from all City departments  
O Let the fun begin… 



The	
  Successful	
  Proponent	
  

CivicPlus has a client base of more than 700 
municipalities and we were very lucky to have 
their bid come within our budget. We discovered 
very quickly how experienced, successful, and 
professional they are. 



The	
  Challenge	
  
Where do we begin and how do we do this? 

The	
  Solution	
  
CivicPlus has perfected a system of getting the 
information they require through a series of 
exercises, phone meetings and consultations. 
From these they put together a draft website. 



After months of hard work both by staff 
members and by staff at CivicPlus, we are 
ready to present the site online. We believe the 
site will meet or exceed expectations. It will 
continue to evolve in a positive direction 
moving forward. 

The	
  Result	
  



Before	
  	
  



After	
  



Features	
  of	
  Significance	
  
O Revolving photo album on home page 
O Clear, concise navigation 



O All the latest “social networking” trends are 
incorporated into the site 

O The public can sign up to be notified when a 
particular page or item changes on the site 

O The public can easily find staff contacts 





O The public will be able to report items of concern 
O Fully searchable site 



O The public will be able to apply for a street 
use permit or request and initiate bookings 
for facilities and amenities through the 
website. 

O There are many more features that will 
appear on the website over the next few 
weeks and it will be very exciting to begin 
getting feedback. 



What	
  Happens	
  Next?	
  
O Complete the in-house training on how to 

make changes to and manage the pages 
within the site.  



O Tidy current pages on website and get ready 
to launch site to the public on  

Friday, June 10, 2011  



Housekeeping	
  	
  
O Email addresses will now change to  

yourname@revelstoke.ca 
O Website address will change to 

http://city.revelstoke.ca 



As	
  of	
  June	
  11,	
  2011	
  One	
  More	
  Time….Now	
  	
  



Thank	
  You	
  
O Thank you to Graham Inglis and Tania McCabe who oversaw the 

whole project and provided much appreciated guidance to Geoff 
and I as we made our trek into the unknown 

O Thank you to Geoff who was the perfect co-lead for this project 
O Thank you to Megan Leonard from Fire Rescue Services who agreed 

to be our third administrator and trainer for the site 
O Thank you to all the members of the Website Committee and to all 

managers who helped us through this process with patience and 
understanding 


